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E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Re: CORRECTION OF NAME OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR MARIA
LOURDES G. FERRER OF DENR MIMAROPA REGION

1 message

HRDS Personnel Division <hrds.personnel@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 15, 2021 at 10:50 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Day!
Ma'am/Sir,

May we request for the Original copy of PSA Live Birth and request letter from Dir. Ferrer for the change of her name.
Please submit po sa Personnel Division.

Thank you and keep safe

On Mon, Sep 6, 2021 at 11:46 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

Please see attached files regarding the above subject.
May we also follow up for the request of the personal valid ID of Dir. Maria Lourdes G. Ferrer.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you. Keep safe.

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blwd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
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